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Dear Mohegan Elementary School Students and Families: 
 
It is my pleasure to welcome you to Mohegan Elementary School.  The faculty, staff, and I look forward to an exciting 
year of learning for you and your child(ren). 
 
This handbook is intended to inform you about the various policies and procedures at Mohegan Elementary School.  
Please keep it to refer to as the year progresses.  At the bottom of this page, there is a space for you to sign and 
acknowledge that you have reviewed our handbook.  Please return it with your child to his/her teacher. 
 
The Mohegan Elementary School faculty and staff work closely together to ensure an outstanding education for your 
child.  Our primary goal is to foster emotional and academic growth in each child.   A key component for any childôs 
success is communication between home and school.  Communication with your childôs teacher will assist in develop-
ing a strong partnership in the education of your child.  Instructions for contacting teachers can be found in this hand-
book. 
 
The Mohegan Elementary School faculty and administration share your commitment to promote positive character and 
values in our students.  We believe that demonstrating care, respect, trustworthiness, fairness, responsibility, and  
citizenship is an integral part of each childôs development. 
 
You will soon be invited to meet your childôs teachers in an Open House format.  If you would like the opportunity to 
talk more privately about your child, please send a note or email to your childôs teacher.  Please feel free to call any of 
us with questions or concerns.  We look forward to a happy, successful school year together. 
 
          Sincerely, 
 
 
          William G. Klinefelter 
          Principal 

 
       
 
I have read the Mohegan School Handbook.  My childôs name is _________________________ 
and his/her teacher is _________________________. 
 
       ___________________________________ 
            (Signature) 

 



 

 

MOHEGAN ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
49 Golden Road 

Uncasville, CT 06382 
TELEPHONE 860-848-9261 
FAX 860-848-1603 

 
Superintendent ï Brian Levesque 

Assistant Superintendent ï Laurie Pallin 
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent ï Jennifer LeMay 

Director of Special Services ï Paula LaChance 
Business Manager ï Kathy Lamoureux 
Director of Food Services ï Carol Dodson 
Director of Transportation ï Kerry Tetreault 

Supervisor of Nurses ï Betty-Clare Waselik, R.N. 
 
 
 

Board of Education Members 
 
  Mr. Robert R. Mitchell, Jr., Chair  Ms. Monica Pomazon (P) 
  Mrs. Colleen Rix, Secretary   Ms. Dana Ladyga (E&E) 
  Ms. Sandra Berardy (E&E)   Mr. James B. Wood (P) 
  Mr. Daniel Boisvert (E&E)   Mr. Joshua Archibald (Student Rep) 
  Mr. Steven J. Loiler (P / C)   Ms. Geetanjali Chouhan (Student Rep) 
  Mr. Joe Aquitante III (P) 
  
 C = Communications E&E = Education & Evaluation P = Policy 

 
Town Council Liaison 

 
Mr. Wills Pike 

 
 

Telephone Numbers 
 

Superintendentôs Officeéééééééééééééééé 848-1228 
Director of Special Serviceséééééééééééééé 848-1228 
Director of Food Servicesééééééééééééééé  848-3672 
Director of Transportationééééééééééééééé848-3878 
Supervisor of Nurseséééééééééééééééééé848-9538 

 



 

 


